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Brandon Reinhardt <brandon.reinhardt@gmail.com> 
To: julie.saylor@edcgov.us, matthew.aselage@edcgov.us 
Cc: John Hidhal <john.hidahl@edcgov.us> 

Planning Staff, 

Julie Saylor <julie.saylor@edcgov.us> 

Wed, Mar 10, 2021 at 11 :32 AM 

. I am supportive of the 5G Verizon antenna project at Oak Ridge High School. I am a Verizon customer and live 
immediately adjacent to ORHS, which is currently a "dead zone" for Verizon reception. I have to use a VOiP solution to 
have phone access which does not work during power outages. Obviously, with the PSPS issues, this presents an 
enormous risk in the case of fires and emergencies. I lost all access to information (internet) and phone/text 
communication (also internet). I am pleased to read the facility will have a back-up generator, my only request would be 
to pivot this to a battery backup for air quality purposes. Other than this minor adjustment, I think the project is a great 
idea and will increase public safety access to immediate neighbors that are also Verizon Wireless (or other) customers. 

Thank you, 
Brandon Reinhardt 
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